DASKALOS

DEVELOPMERT & INVESTMENTS

October 24, 2016

Mr. Jack Cloud, Chair
Development Review Board
City of Albuquerque
Albuquerque, NM

Re:  Amended Site Development Plan for Subdivision and Building Permit - Tracts 3-A & 4-
A, Krania Subdivision, Map K9

Dear Mr. Cloud:
This letter certifies that the undersigned is the owner of the referenced property. By this letter, I
authorize DAC Enterprises, Inc., to act as my agent in seeking approval of an amendment to the

approved Site Development Plan for Subdivision and Building Permit for this property.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 505-883-413 1.

Sincerely,

\Bé¢te Daskalos
Managing Member
Krania LL.C

5319 Menaul Blvd NE, Albuguerque, NM 87110
505.883.4131
505.883.4134 (fux)




